
Visit our  website: click here

A unique opportunity for a select group of 
Tasmanian students to spend a day exploring 
the Florentine Valley with Cave Search 
Expedition Leader,  Andrew Hughes. 

This event will be hosted by the teachers from the 
Forest Education Foundation and will include a 
variety of learning experiences. 

Numbers limited to a total of 15 students and 3 
teachers (represented by 3 schools). 

www.expeditionclass.com

The Florentine as viewed from Tim Shea lookout - looking towards Mt Field West

Program outline:
When:  Wednesday 3rd September

Where:  Start (9.30am) and finish 
(4.30pm) at the National forest Learning 
Centre, 79 Melville Street, Hobart

What to bring:  plenty of food, hats, coats, 
etc - all the usual for a day out exploring 
the forest!

Interested!  	
Contact the Forest Education Foundation:
info@forest-education.com

http://www.forest-education.com
http://www.expeditionclass.com
mailto:info%40forest-education.com?subject=CAVE%20SEARCH%202014

